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Ross & District Motor Sports Club will be running the eighteenth ‘Bluebell Run’ on 
Saturday 12th May 2018. The ‘Bluebell Run’ is, as usual, part of the Historic Rally 
Car Register (HRCR) Scenic Tour series. The ‘Bluebell Run’ is a non competitive 
scenic tour for Classic Vehicles more than 25 years old. We do accept other 
“interesting” vehicles at the organisers’ discretion.  
This year we have a new start venue at the Hopewell Colliery Museum & 
Working Mine (www.hopewellcolliery.com) where we will be using the excellent 
café run by an old friend of the ‘Bluebell Run’. Still deep in the Forest of Dean 
where you will find plenty of good parking with the café serving homemade full 
breakfasts, snacks and drinks.   
As always the finish will be at The Chase Hotel in Ross-on-Wye where an up-
market, two course hot evening meal will be served. We also hope the weather 
will allow you to enjoy the gardens and outside seating areas at the ‘Chase’ 
whilst you unwind and chat about the days run. 
We offer a well organised scenic tour of around 120 miles through the Forest of 
Dean, Wye Valley and the Welsh Marches. The set route will guarantee great 
scenery, wonderful views and good driving roads. 
The ‘Bluebell Run’ is open to all. No Club membership or competition licence is 
required. It is a non competitive event; you should not require any special 
insurance for your car. It is an opportunity to drive your pre 1993 ‘pride and joy’ 
on a picturesque route in the company of other enthusiastic like minded souls.  
Included in the entry fee, for a crew of two, is morning coffee, a ploughman’s 
lunch at a lovely country pub, a full hot meal at the finish at the finest hotel in 
Ross-on-Wye, a rigid “rally plate” and two good quality souvenir awards. We are 
renowned for offering a very good value event. 
The route will be detailed in an easy to follow “Tulip” Style road book, which 
includes some maps, together with notes on places of interest that you pass. The 
objective of our comprehensive road book is for you to easily follow the correct 
route. We also allow plenty of time for you to “stop and look.” We have been over 
subscribed for the previous seven ‘Bluebell Run’s’ so you are advised to get your 
entry in early. Entry fee is expected to be in the region of £90.00 
Regulations and Entry forms will be available in early March and can be 
downloaded from www.rossmotorsports.co.uk  
By email from Will Rogers at imp6r4beef@btinternet.com  or you can call Stuart 
Harrold on   
01989 763403 
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